SCHOOL BOARD VACANCY

The Pomfret School District has a School Board vacancy to fill out the term until the next Town Meeting, March 7, 2017.

Interested person should write a short letter of interest to:

Bob Coates, Chairman, Pomfret School Board
c/o The Prosper Valley School
PO Box 130
Pomfret, VT 05067
Or preferably via email at bcoates@wcsu.net

Deadline for the receipt of the letter is Friday, October 7, 2016.

Please be prepared to attend the **Prosper Valley School Board meeting on November 7, 2016.**